
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Subject: 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Bob Asher [BobA@yatespetroleum.com] 
Thursday, December 02, 2010 10:39 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Jerry Fanning 
Skuzie XL Com. #1 

Mike 

Per our meeting this morning at your office, Yates will excavate impacted soils at the above location. The excavation will 
be an area of 12' wide x 12' wide X 20' deep (where the production tank was), impacted soils will be taken to an NMOCD 
approved facility. Based on analytical results once the soils have been excavated no further samples will be required and 
soils below the excavation can remain in-place. When the excavation work is completed Yates will submit a Final Report 
C-141 requesting closure and a request will be made for backfill work to begin. A work plan will be submitted to outline 
this work also. 

If you have any questions please call me. 

Thank you. 

Robert Asher 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office: (575) 748-4217 
Cell: (575) 365-4021 
Fax: (575) 748-4662 
boba@yatespetroleum.com 
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